
Three Rivers Elementary Pre-School 
 

Preschool Registration forms are NOW available  

in the Elementary office for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 

{Pre-School Child Find and Informational Meeting} 
This will take place at the Three Rivers Educational Campus:  

Three Rivers Elementary, Pre-school Classrooms 
 

 

 

                                                             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The Three Rivers Elementary Pre-School staff would like to invite you and your child to 

attend a Pre-School Open House and Informational Meeting on Friday, February 8, 

2019.  This will give the Pre-School staff an opportunity to meet your child and also 

provide parents with more information about our program. Children must be three 

years old by June 1st to be considered for a spot in the program.  You AND your 

child must attend the meeting in order to be considered for placement in our Pre-

School Program for the 2019-20 school year. 

 

Completed Preschool registration forms must be returned to the Elementary 

Office before you can sign up for a time slot.  Time slot sign-ups are first come 

first serve. Deadline for registration is Friday, February 1st by 4:00pm. 

 

The Three Rivers Elementary Pre-School is housed in the  

Three Rivers Educational Campus ● 56 Cooper Rd.● Cleves, OH 45002. 

  

For questions about the program please contact Debbie Williams @ 467-3210  

The parent meeting will take place in a Three Rivers Elementary Pre-school Classroom. 


